
Note of meeting between Councillors, Council officers and 

Chelsea football club  

Meeting Date  3 May 2016 

Attendees: 

Councillors: Cllrs Stephen Cowan, Andrew Jones.  

Council Officers: Ieuan Bellis and John Sanchez. 

Chelsea: Paul Heagren and Hugh Rosen.  

Meeting Record: 

 There was an update on the planning application and a 

discussion of some of the issues and concerns raised by local 
residents.  

 
 Chelsea mentioned they will be submitting further 

information/revisions to the Council for public consultation in 

response to comments received during the first round of 
consultation. This will include an updated Environmental 
Statement. 

 
 Chelsea gave a presentation of the work of the Chelsea 

Foundation and the potential for the Council to draw on this 
expertise. 

  

 It was agreed that there should be a further meeting with 
Chelsea and relevant Councillors to discuss further how the 
Council and the Chelsea Foundation could work together.  


